
Linda M. Finucane 

From: Laurance Lee <lIee@rfl-law.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 7:10 AM 
To: John Daghlian; Stephen Pantalone 
Cc: Linda M. Finucane 

Subject: 28 Sumner Street, Newton 

Attachments: 214212bp_9-Zoning Plan_Sht lof4[3].pdf 

Dear John and Steve: 

Please find attached updated proposed site plan for the project. Pursuant to the Fire Department's request the main driveway and 
walkway on the northerly side of the site were widened slightly to a cumulative 20 feet clearance for a fire engine (15 ft for drive and 5 
for walkway). No other changes were made. 

Joe Porter of VTP confirmed no changes to the drainage calculations - please feel free to independently verify with him. 

Please call or email me with any questions. 

Thank you 

Laurance S.L. Lee 
Attorney 

~ 
<::;::) 

~Rosenberg, Freedman & Lee LLP 
O?246 Walnut Street - Suite 201 m 
-0Newton, Massachusetts 02460 

IT: 617-964-7000 x30 
\0F: 617-964-4025 

Email: Ilee@rfl-law.com ~ Firm web site: www.rfl-law.com -... 
Send files securely: 
https:!lsecuresend.rfl-Iaw.com/filedrop/llee@rfl-law.com 

~ please consider the environment before printing this email 

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY 

This e-mail, including any attached flies, may contain confidential and privileged information for the sole use of the intended redpient(s). Any review, 
use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive information for the 
recipient), please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this message. Thank you. 
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